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“You have to be unique and different and shine in your own way”  –Lady Gaga

ECLC

Upcoming Events:

August 10 & 11: 
ECLC closed for 

Safety Care training 
for staff 

Summer 
Newsletter Ice Cream in A 

Bag
We all need a 

break from the 
heat and a fun 
activity to do 

with the kiddos 
to keep their 
hands busy! 

Check out this 
cool treat 

below! 
https://www.growingaje
weledrose.com/2013/07
/summer-fun-ice-cream-
in-bag.html?m=1 

Kindergarten!!!

This Fall, we have 14 friends 
advancing to preschool or 

Kindergarten! We will be planning a 
small celebration/ graduation for 
August, date TBD to celebrate our 
friends growing up! Please let us 
know ASAP if you need help with 
registration, transitions, etc. for 

transitioning to school! 
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Maeghan Keck (she/her), Public Services Library Specialist from MidPointe 

Library Middletown has been visiting us every other Thursday for a special Circle 

Time and Story Time, altered for each age group. The kiddos have really enjoyed 

this opportunity and we hope to continue this throughout the school year as well. 

Our kids have enjoyed learning about the library and seeing so many of their 

favorite stories come to life. Below we have shared a few of our kids' favorite 
books they have read this Summer. 



Here is a look at our Summer 2023 so far!! Water days, Kona Ice, 
Story times, and a visit from Good Green Earth Petting Zoo. 
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